26 February 2021
A STATEMENT FROM QUEENSLAND THEATRE

Queensland Theatre Artistic Director, Lee Lewis has today welcomed Rod Ainsworth
to the Company as Director of Programming.

“Rod has such vast experience as a creative producer and theatre maker, especially
with his work in regional Queensland and we are excited to add his passion, expertise
and leadership to our Programming team,” she said.

Rod joins Queensland Theatre from his current role as Manager of Arts & Cultural
Services with Bundaberg Regional Council where he has managed the Moncrieff
Entertainment Centre, two regional galleries, a First Nations Cultural Development
program, community arts program and the Regional Arts Development Fund.

He was a co-founder of not-for-profit production company Creative Regions Limited,
and chaired the steering committee that led to the establishment of the Regional Arts
Services Network. Rod currently serves as Vice President of Stage Queensland.

Rod commences as Director of Programming from 6 April, replacing Sophia Hall who
recently relocated to Darwin to take up the position of CEO at Brown’s Mart Theatre.

programming@queenslandtheatre.com.au | publicity@queenslandtheatre.com.au

Queensland Theatre acknowledges the Jagera and Turrbal people who are the Traditional Custodians of the land on which we work.
We pay our respects to their Elders both past and present, and to all Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples.
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